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Date:  November 30, 2022 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Tony Constantouros, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  Update on KCC Contract 
 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Update on the status meetings of a new agreement with the KCC. 
 
Background:  
 
At the November 10, 2022 Board Meeting the KCC contract was extended to December 7, 2022. It 
was also tentatively decided to hold a meeting on November 30, 2022 and consider contract 
provisions of interest to the Board. Several meetings have been held and there has been progress 
toward a new contract. There has been tentative agreement on many issues and the process is 
nearing completion. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  
 
None  
 
Exhibit (s):  
 
None 


